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 17
th
 October 2013 

Group Violin Lessons 

Year 4 & 5  

 
Dear Parents, 

 

After the October half term holiday I will be running a six week violin class. This is for children 

in year 4 and 5, any remaining spaces will be offered to year 6. Lessons will be held at school 

during the school day on Monday afternoons. 

 

Instruments are provided by the school and music will be provided by me.  

 

The block of 6 lessons costs £13.50, there will be no refund for any classes missed. If I have to 

cancel a lesson another lesson will be arranged at no extra cost. 

 

The length of the lesson will depend on how many children are in each group: 

4 children – 20 minutes (minimum number in a group) 

5 children – 25 minutes 

6 children – 30 minutes 

7 children – 35 minutes (maximum number in a group) 

 

There is no obligation to continue lessons after the six weeks are up but further lessons will be 

offered. If your child continues lessons in January then a tutor book will be needed costing 

approximately £6. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me by email. 

 

To book lessons for your child please contact me directly by email: nicola@musictuition.org.uk. 

 

Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis and if necessary, other pupils will 

be put on the waiting list.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 
Visiting violin, flute and clarinet teacher 


